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Minutes of SGM 

Monday 22nd August 2022 8pm at The Falcon, Waterlooville 
 

Attended by: Rob Beacher, MJ Etherington, Mark Trotter (Secretary), Chris King (Chairperson)  

Apologies:  Mark Harris, Mick Hall (Treasurer, Fixtures & Competition Secretary) 

 

1 Winter League sign on deadline now past. 12 Teams are confirmed as registered for this Winter Season 

meaning as per last year we will have 2 divisions of 6 teams each therefore playing each other 4 times. 

The Premier league will consist of:  Falcon, Rainbow A, Phoenix, Cowplain Social, WSB D and newly 

promoted Hampshire Rose A. 

Division 1 will consist of: Rainbow B, Fox & Hounds, Hampshire Rose B (new team), WSB B, Boarhunt 

Social and relegated Lost Boys. 

Only 1 team will be promoted and 1 team relegated at the end of the season 

Teams are reminded they can still sign more people on up to 31st December at a cost of £7.50 per player. 

 

2  Key Dates:   

  

Start of season will be Tuesday 20th September 2022 and the fixture list is being compiled and checked 

and should be available on the website early next week. With 8 teams coming from 4 venues we will 

ensure that we do not have any clashes where both teams are at home or away at the same time, 

however, this will result in some instances where teams maybe asked to play 2 Home or Away games in a 

row but this will even out over the season. 

 

Competition entries deadline is still Monday 26th September 2022. No entries will be allowed after this 

date. A reminder we are running singles and doubles. Like last year there will not be a 3 man tournament 

as there appears very limited interest. 

 

3 Next Committee Meeting: The next Committee Meeting will be at the Falcon at 20:00 on Monday26 

September 2022. Only committee members are expected to attend although captains are always welcome. 

At this meeting we will cover the prelim round draw for the cup and any prelims that are required for 

singles and doubles competitions plus AOB.   

Finally, as a reminder the website http://meonvalleypoolleague.com contains all results sheets and paperwork 

you all require. PLEASE MAKE THIS YOUR FIRST PORT OF CALL. The committee remind ALL Captains that 

minutes of all meetings are on the website and captains should check this regularly and NOT rely on emails. 

The website is there for everybody to use and includes updated league tables, results, forms, constitution and 

http://meonvalleypoolleague.com/
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monthly minutes. It has been operational for a couple of years and the committee are therefore requiring 

captains and venues to ensure that they utilise the website for all information going forwards. The onus is on 

the captains and venues now to ensure they read and understand the meeting minutes as posted. If you have 

any suggestions for improvements please let a member of the committee know. 

 


